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Good Morning, Helen Blyth. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 11 :52 AM 
'the.rondavel @gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: 20240032-SU 
Sewer Helen.docx 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02325-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Rondavel <the.rondavel@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 1:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Please see attached argument denying EU's application for wastewater service. 

Helen Blyth, property owner of9524 Jolly Roger Trail, Little Gasparilla Island. 
The.rondavel@gmail.com 
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April 22, 2024 

To the Commission Clerk and Martin S. Friedman 

To whom it may concern, 

I am a resident of Little Gasparilla Island and regarding the proposed central sewer system here 
I am very much against this project. I spent a total of about $35,000 to build a perfectly good 
long term functioning sewer mound with a very large holding tank six years ago when building 
my house. Having seen passed attempts to install a central sewer system by the same 
individual over the last couple of years, I have absolutely no confidence in the estimated capital 
cost to each homeowner, let alone the quarterly cost going forward. This I feel will prove to be 
an unaffordable cost to most residents as we will never know the true cost until it's too late, 
making it a serious financial threat to be able to continue living here for those of us on a fixed 
income. Those residents whose sewer mounds are fai ling will ultimately find it cheaper to 
replace it or repair it as there will not be any perpetuity quarterly cost which again, until it's too 
late, won't know what that amount will be. 

Thank you for your time, 

Helen Blyth 
9524 Jolly Roger Trail , LGI 




